
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Monday, July 31, 2023 10:31 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/31/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04394-2023 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin -Greaux 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

Please, add to docket 20230001. 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 9:44 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Jennifer Cortez <jcortez916@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 9:40 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO and the energy bill 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello there, 

I have lived in Florida for 2.5 years, and am seriously thinking about moving out of state 
due to the increasing cost of electricity and homeowners insurance. 

I currently have TECO energy, but the bill has gone from 235 when we first moved here 
to over 900 dollars a month! I have done everything to mitigate the usage, and even 
had TECO energy come out. The solution is NOT to put a monitoring device on my 
thermostat. Why can't we get the usage credits without the device? 

I ask that you please look into this, these bills are becoming such a weight that we are 
looking to sell our property. 

Thank you, 

Jennifer Cortez 
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